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Great Bardfield Primary School

Great Bardfield, Braintree, Essex CM7 4RN. Telephone (01371) 810252

www.greatbardfieldschool.com                                                        

admin@greatbardfield.essex.sch.uk
head@greatbardfield.essex.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Alison Kerrell  


Monday 5th December 2016
Photography and Video at school events

Dear Parents

I would like to remind you if you are the parent of a Year 1 to 6 child or let you know if you are the parent of a Reception child that we have strict guidelines around photographing and videoing children at school events. This includes The Nativity, The Carol Concert and Assemblies. We have these guidelines in place as part of our Safeguarding Policy which is in line with Local Authority recommendations. 

We therefore ask that you do not photograph or video during any aspect of The Nativity performances, during The Carol Concert in the church or at any assembly.  
Parents will be invited at the end of a performance to come forward and take photographs but we do ask that these are not shared on any Social Media Site if there are images of other children in your photograph. We have taken some photographs today at the dress rehearsal of The Nativity play and these will go on to the school website so that family and friends can see these if they wish. 

I trust that we can rely on parents to respect these guidelines and to follow them accordingly. If you have any questions regarding any aspect of this then please do not hesitate to come and discuss it with me. 
Kind regards

Mrs Kerrell

Headteacher
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